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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING

The City Meadow Committee meeting scheduled for Monday, February 22,

2021 has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on Monday,

“EPrtT

Mary M. Ackerly,
Chair
Date: February 19, 2021

March 15, 2021 at 5:30 P.M.

SADOC\MMA\City Meadow Committee\Notice of Cancellation 12-21-20 Mtg -next mtg 1-25-21.docx




